
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font. 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton-on-the-Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 8 August 2010 

 

Services and events for the coming week 
8 Today Trinity 10 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
10am Benefice Eucharist Hampton 
 
14 Saturday 
10am  Hampton Church Open Morning 
  

15 Next Sunday St Mary the Virgin 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
10am Benefice Eucharist Sedgeberrow 
 

 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 

Lee James Hemming and Rebecca Louise Davis; 
and Wayne Langston and Claire Roberts who were 
married yesterday. 

 

Those who are ill: 

Monica Garston, Sue Jones, Mary Kennett, Clifford 
Lewis, Rosie Rencher, Margaret Thomas, Harriet 
Leach, Lilian Haughtey, Annette Bailey, Sue Scott, 
Jean Griffiths, Clive Thomson, Alan Roberts and 
Celia Sheward 

 

Those who have died: 

Cicely Walker and her family and friends 

 

Notices 

Sunday Service Pattern during August 

Over the summer holiday period the pattern of 
Sunday services will change. There will be an 8am 
Holy Communion at Hampton each Sunday and a 
Benefice Eucharist at 10am in one of the Churches. 

15th August  St Mary the Virgin, Sedgeberrow. 
22nd August St Andrew’s, Hampton 
29th August  St Peter’s, Hinton 

During August there is no Wednesday Communion 
Service at Hampton. 

Gloria 

Gloria will run on 15th and 29th August to the 
Benefice Services at Sedgeberrow and Hinton 
picking up at 9.30am at the Community Hall.  

 

Hampton Church Open Morning 

Once again the church will be open on Saturday 
from10am until noon. Come along and enjoy a cup 
of coffee or tea and a chat and have a look around 
the church. 

 

Quiristers Chorus  

The Quiristers Chorus are holding a concert ‘The 
SS Wesley Factor’ 1810 to 2010 with Music by SS 
Wesley, Bach, Stanford, Barstow on Friday 20 
August 2010 at 7.30pm at St Peter’s Church 
Bengeworth. 

There is Free Entry to the concert and refreshments 
are provided. There will be a retiring collection is aid 
of Chernobyl Children’s Project and St Peter’s 
Organ Fund. 

For further information call Keith Biggin on 710559. 

 

 

 


